FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE



Contact Information:

Tanya Wulff Truax Vice President Newtown Savings Bank 203.426.4440 x3079 Ttruax@nsbonline.com

April 10, 2015

Newtown Savings Bank Elects Trotto as New Trustee

Newtown, CT – Newtown Savings Bank is pleased to announce that Laureen A.Trotto has been elected to the Bank's Board of Trustees at the 159th Annual Meeting held on Tuesday April 7th at Rock Ridge Country Club in Newtown. Ms. Trotto served as a bank Corporator prior to being sworn in as a Trustee, and is the co-founder and managing partner of Thin Air, LLC, an innovative design group specializing in toy, product, industrial and packaging design, based in Newtown, CT. John Trentacosta, Newtown Savings Bank President & CEO commented "We are fortunate to have Laureen join our Board. She is a talented and respected business woman who has successfully guided Thin Air into the global company that it is today."

Ms. Trotto is active with the Newtown Chamber of Commerce, and has volunteered her time in the community over the years through her involvement with Trinity Episcopal Church, Ben's Lighthouse, Big Sister Program and Newtown Youth & Family Services. She holds a Bachelor's degree in Education from Cleveland State University, and has lived in Newtown with her husband and two sons for the past 29 years.

Newtown Savings Bank is a mutual community bank headquartered in Newtown, CT, with over \$975 million in assets. The Bank has 14 branches in Newtown, Bethel, Brookfield, Danbury, Monroe, Shelton, Southbury, Trumbull and Woodbury. For more information and location details visit www.NSBonline.com or call 800.461.0672.